
 
 

For the attention of all those parents with students partaking in instrumental lessons, or 

with an interest in taking up lessons in September 2025. 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

I am writing to let you know that we have agreed with our peripatetic teachers that the cost of 

instrumental lessons will be £20 per half hour lesson from September 2025.  

 

Aylesbury High School actively encourages as many students as possible to receive instrumental 

tuition as part of enriching their education; a considerable number of the students take up this 

opportunity. If your child does not currently receive lessons but would like to from September, 

could you please fill read the information and fill in the form available on the school website at 

the following link: 

 

https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=Music+Ensembles+and+Instrumental+Tuition&pid=95 

 

Please do feel free to contact me directly with any queries, and thank you all for your continued 

support. 

 

Mark Warner 

Director of Music 

mwarner@ahs.bucks.sch.uk 

 

 

 

https://www.ahs.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=Music+Ensembles+and+Instrumental+Tuition&pid=95
mailto:mwarner@ahs.bucks.sch.uk

